
Prince Albert Traffic Safety Court 

EFFECTIVE MARCH 1, 2022 

ALL FIRST APPEARANCES ARE IN-PERSON 

Knight Hall Room, Plaza 88 
 888 Central Avenue, Prince Albert 

 

Effective March 1, 2022 Prince Albert Traffic Safety Court First Appearances 
will resume in-person. If you are required to appear for a first appearance in 
Prince Albert Traffic Court on or after March 1, 2022 you must do so in-person 
at the Knight Hall Room – Plaza 88 - 888 Central Avenue, Prince Albert. 

 

If you are unable to appear in-person, you must request and receive 
permission to appear by phone no later than 24 hours prior to your 
appearance date. Permission to appear by phone will be granted on a limited 
basis only. To request to appear by phone contact Prince Albert Provincial 
Court at 306- 953-2640. 
 

 

 
 

 

*The above arrangements are for first appearances only. Trials are proceeding in-person 
as scheduled. 

 
 

Posted February 14, 2022 


